
Mendocino Transit Authority Welcomes Two New Bus Drivers 
 
Mendocino Transit Authority welcomes two new drivers to our bus service, both with 
significant experience driving buses and trucks. 

 
Elvira Saldona used to drive buses in San Leandro, CA  
She’s a Willits mom with three young children and loves 
to cook and take care of her family when she’s not taking 
care of our customers on her routes.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Matt Smith has lived in Ukiah for 30 years and used to drive fuel trucks all over northern 
California.  He’s an avid collector of antique bikes and toys and says his five grandchildren adore 
his collection.  He also is an enthusiastic off-road Jeep driver. 
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